
Checkmates# Ltd. support summer youth program 

I 
MAC'S 
TRACKS 

The Checkmates, Ltd. 
are shown donating a 

thirty-five dollar check 

in support of the Las 
Vegas Recreation De- 
partment’ s Doolittle 

Center summer youth 
program. Pictured from 
left to right are: Sonny 

Charles, Ernie L-athon, 
assistant recreation 
leader, Sweet Louie, 
Bobby Stevens and Clyde 
Dawson, center director. 

SCOUTING 
NEWS 

An open invitation is 
extended to all boys and 
their families who would 
like to join the Cub 
Scouts. 

Meetings are at the 
EOB Off ice, 900 West 
Owens, every Tuesday 
night, at 8:00 PM. Our 
leaders and committee 
meet at 7:15 PM before 
the pack meeting be- 
gins. Join us there for a 
fun time of your life. 
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LAS VEGAS,NEV.-rFollowing a rousing 
success two years ago, University of Nebraska 

former head football coach and current Director 

of Intercollegiate Athletics, Bob Devaney, will be 
the guest speaker at the fifth annual UNLV 

“Thank You” banquet, honoring athletic scholar- 

ship donors, July 10 at Caesar’s Palace Hotel. 
The announcement was made today by UNLV Ath- 

letic Director Bill Ireland. 
Commented Ireland, “Bob was such a tre- 

mendous speaker when we had him out here two 

years ago for the banquet, we just had to bring 
him back for an encore. He brought the Univer- 

sity of Nebraska football program to great 
heights and he has proven to be a very effective 
administrator as well.” 

The July 10 banquetwill honor the 1975-76 
UNLV athlectic scholarship donors for their 

continued support of the Rebels’ 10-sport athle- 
tic program. The entertainer for the evening, as 

previously announced, is Frank Sinatra. 
A very humorous speaker, Devaney was given a 

standing ovation when he spoke at the 1973 
“Thank You”, dinner. 

The word has spread concerning Devaney s 

speaking ability. On Thursday, he will address 
the College Sports Information Directors of 

America at their annual awards dinner at the 
Shamrock Hilton Hotel in Houston, Texas. 

The goal of $400,000 for this year’s drive, 
directed by the University Rebels Club, is expec- 
ted to be passed by the time of the banquet, it has 

been reported by UNLV director of arhletic fund- 

raising Dr. Wayne Pearson. Latest released 

figures show that the drive thus far has netted 

nearly $370,000 to help in the growth and devel- 
opment of the UNLV athletic program. 

Anyone wishing to donate a scholarship to the 
UNLV athletic program, or desiring information 
on tickets for the banquet, are urged to contact 

the University Rebels Club Office at UNLV. 
(739-3614). 

Kids dog show day 
The Las Vegas Play- 

ground Program will be 
hosting a Kids’ Dog Show 
Day at each playground 
at 10 A.M. on Friday, 
June 27th. 

Each child will be able 
to enter their Dog in 
a variety of categories 

for ribbons. 
Don’t miss this ex- 

citing Playground 
Special Event. 

For information on 

Playground locations 
call your Las Vegas Re- 
creation Department, 
386-9296. 

More than half 
the people who 
have High Blood 
Pressure don’t 

know it. 

do you? 
American Heart Association <f? 


